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157-1720 Howard Avenue 
Windsor, ON N8X 5A6 

Phone/Fax (519) 256-4611 Fax (519) 256-6743 
E-mail rnarlene@ecms.org 

CITY OF Wl1~DSOR 
Nov. 26, 2011 COUNCIL SERVICES 

JAN 2 42013 
Mr. John w. Stuart, 
Chief Opemtfng Officer, 
Windsor Utilities OJmmiss(on, 

RECEIVED 
P.O. Box 1625, Station A, . 
4545 Rhodes Or., 
Windsor, ON N9A 577 

Dear Mr. Stuart, 

The Essex County Medical Society is in fill! supportofthe position ofthe Essex County Dental 
Society with regards to advocating for the nuoridatfon ofthe City ofWindsor's potable water 
supply. We believe this is a safe and cost-effective public health measure aimed atpreventing 
tooth decay. 

Sincerely, 

Or.A. Kadri 
President 
Essex County Medical Sodety 
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Mr. John W, Stuart,  Chief Operating 
Officer, Windsor Utilities 
Commission, P.O. Box 1625, 
Station A, 4545 Rhodes Dr., 
 Windsor, ON N9A 5T7

RECEIVED

Dear Mr, Stuart

The Essex County Medical Sociely is in full support of the pasition of the Essex County Dental Sociely 
with regards to advocating for the fluoridation of the City of Windsor's potable water supply. 
We believe this is a safe and cost-effective public health measure aimed at preventing tooth 
decay.  Sincerely,

Dr. A. Kadri President Essex County Medical 
Society


